
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
PETROLEUM AND NATURAL GAS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:2496
ANSWERED ON:18.12.2003
DEVELOPMENT OF HELIPAD BY ONGC IN MUMBAI 
DR. KIRIT SOMAIYA

Will the Minister of PETROLEUM AND NATURAL GAS be pleased to state:

: 

(a) whether ONGC is considering to develop a new helipad site in South Mumbai; 

(b) if so, whether ONGC alongwith Pawan Hans have shortlisted two sites; 

(c) if so, the details thereof; 

(d) whether preference will be given to Government site as suggested by Navy; 

(e) if so, the amount involved in these two different sites ; and 

(f) the reaction of the Government in this regard?

Answer
MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINITSTRY OF PETROLEUM & NATURAL GAS (SHRIMATI SUMITRA MAHAJAN) 

(a) Oil and Natural Gas Corporation Ltd. (ONGC) has informed that no proposal to set up a new helipad in South Mumbai is under its
consideration. 

(b) to (f) : Does not arise, in view of the reply to part (a) above. 


	GOVERNMENT OF INDIA  PETROLEUM AND NATURAL GAS LOK SABHA
	Answer

